Weldon T. Burton CPA e

1202 SE 103™ Ave

Vancouver, WA 98664
360-896-7470
Fax: 360-256-9864

November 22, 2005

Records Center

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504

RE: Dahl-Smyth, Inc. - G-165

On behalf of Dahl-Smyth, Inc. I am filing certain revised tariff pages and other documents
requesting a general rate increase effective January 1, 2006. This increase is necessitated by a
disposal increase at the Sudbury Road Landfill owned and operated by the City of Walla Walla,
WA. If this filing is approved by the Commission the hauler’s revenue will increase

approximately 4.16% or $47,356.53.

This filing is for recovery of additional disposal fees under RCW 81.77.160. The Company
hauled 8,137 tons of refuse for regulated customers during the test period ended October 31,

2005.

The following magnetic media files are included with this filing:

1. Rate Calculation - Disposal Increase. XLS

2. Tarff Revisions - 11-22-05 . XLS

3. LSN Form. PDF

4. Disposal Notice .PDF - This file contains the rate increase notice from the City of Walla
Walla, notice of rates for ancillary disposal items and City of Walla Walla Ordinance

Number 2005-20.

The Company will be including customer notices with customer billings at the end of the month.
A copy of the customer notice will be filed with the Commission at the same time.

If there are questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned at 360-896-7470.
voice, fax 360-256-9864 or email address weldon@jbcc.net.

Sincerely,

JUN e

Weldon T. Burton CPA

CC:  Clerk of the Board, Commissioners Walla Walla County
Clerk of the Board, Commissioners Columbia County



